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A NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 
Prac Student: 

I would like to welcome Miss Ellen Jamieson to our team. Ellen is hear to take part in 

a 5 week teaching practicum from Charles Sturt University, Wagga. She is in her 

third year of Uni and is looking forward to completing her studies next year and 

becoming a fully fledged teacher. We wish her an enjoyable time whilst at Mayrung, 

mainly teaching in the Stage 2/3 classroom. 

Sport: 

Cross Country was held last week with pleasing results from all of our students. The 

weather turned out to be fine, with no rain in sight. Congratulations to Sophie 

Strong for coming in way ahead of her age group and winning the Senior Girls Age 

Champion, along with a number of Mayrung students who managed to come in a 

variety of places during the race. All Mayrung students completed the course and 

were great ambassadors for their school. 

Before the Cross Country event the students participated in fun game of bowls, 

assisted by the Deniliquin RSL Bowls club, of whom we are very grateful for allowing 

us to utilise their bowling greens and for coaching the students on the day. Also 

thankyou to Mrs Adamson for arranging the event. 

Two of our students competed in the recent Paul Kelly Cup, being a part of the Deni 

Small Schools Team. The team beat Finely PS, came a close second with Edward PS 

and lost their other two. Both Max Loader and Tom Holschier participated well and 

enjoyed the day. 

Finances: Thank you to those people who have finalised fees for this year, if you are 

still out standing on payment, it would be greatly appreciated if you could finalise 

school fees and any Stage 3 Excursion payments by the end of the term. If there are 

any problems restricting you from doing so, please don’t hesitiate to call the school 

to see how we can assist. 

Have a great week!! 

Julie Eason 

Principal 

 

 

 

It’s better to look back on life and say, “I can’t believe I 
did that!” , than to look back and say, “I wish I did that”.
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Important Dates for your Calendar: 

Monday           8th June       Queens Birthday 

Tuesday           16th June     Order form due back  

Friday               19st June     Crazy Hair Day           

Friday               26th June     Last day 

 

 

Attachments:  

Brochure about Eco Friendly Food 

Packaging 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen Roster: 

Friday        29 May              

Holschier/Paterson 

Friday       12 June              Flannigan 

       

 

Recess time : 11.00 am – 11.30 pm (Term 2 

& 3) 

Lunch time : 1.00 pm – 1.45 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are your details up to date? 
Have you moved or changed phone numbers? 

Please inform the front office with any changes in 

your living situation so we can contact you if the 

need arises. 

If your child is absent from school 

If your child has to be absent from school for any 

reason, please tell your child's teacher or send a 

signed note explaining the reason for the absence 

within seven days. 
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NEWS FROM MR CONNOR: 
 

Hello everyone, 

I just want to start off by saying congratulations to all 

Mayrung students who participated in the small schools 

cross country event. It was a fantastic effort by all of you.  

This fortnight during peer support the students have 

been working together in groups on LEGO projects which 

show the qualities and attributes of a good friend. It is a 

great to see some of the older students taking on a 

leading role and helping the younger ones in this area. 

Last week in Science, the stage 2 and 3 students learnt 

about the importance of bees and the crucial role they 

play in pollinating flowers.  This week we will be looking 

at flowers and how they attract pollinators.  

Thanks, 

Mr. Connor  

CROSS COUNTRY: 
A big congratulations goes to all students for their 
participation, enthusiasm and lastly for their behavior at 
the Cross Country last week.  
We are lucky to send 7 of our students to the next level 
which will be held tomorrow in Deniliquin.  
The students who represent our school are: 
Alicia (2nd place), Beth Laverty (4th), Elijah (2nd), Tom 
Learmonth (4th), Ethan Peterson (4th), Sophie Strong (1st) 
and Edwina (2nd).  
We wish all our competitors a great day and know that 
they will be great ambassador for our school. 
 

TENDER: 
  

The school has a tank stand for sale. It is the one we had 

between the playground and admin building. The stand 

was cut off at ground level when removed; hence it is not 

quite as high as it used to be. 

If interested please put in a tender in a sealed envelope 

and have it submitted by Friday noon next week, 5th 

June. 

NEWS FROM MRS ADAMSON: 
Hi Everyone, 
In Literacy we are still focusing on Friendship. This week 
we have been reading Wilfrid Gordon McDonald 
Partridge, learning about proper nouns and discussing 
memories. The Year 2's spelling rule is ou sounds like 
'ow' as in house, Year 1 is 'ask' words such as task and 
Sara is learning the letters B and J. 
In Maths we are learning about area, volume and 
number patterns. 

We had a great day at the Cross Country, the children were 
all fantastic as usual. Good luck to the children competing 
tomorrow. 
Thanks 
Jenny Adamson 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM: 
The school has some of the Midford navy polos here for sale. 
We have size 4,6,8,10,14 and 16 here for sale, $25 each. 
If you not quite sure about the size, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us and your child can try it one on. 

 

SCHOOL CONTRIBUTIONS:  REMINDER 

Thank you to the parents who have already paid the School 

Contributions. These are a major source of revenue for the 

school. These fees help to enable us to acquire the materials 

to run our school smoothly. As you would understand, the 

costs are going up, school materials becoming increasingly 

more expensive and these contributions are necessary to 

help ensure adequate resourcing. We also plan to do more 

cooking in Peer Support and therefore asking for the first 

child in the family $75, thereafter $30 per child. 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or 

would like to pay the contributions in instalments.  

 

P&C FUNDRAISER: 

Please find attached a brochure and an order form about 

Eco Friendly, Reusable Food Packaging and an order form, 

which we would like back on the 16th June (week 9).  

All cheques please be made to Mayrung Public School. 

We have a sample bag with the good at school so please 

pop in and have a look. Great products, worth having a look. 

Thanks Callie for organizing it. 

 

CANTEEN: 

children to have their lunch order in by the latest 

Wednesday morning (on canteen weeks). 

Parents on duty please be here at least half an hour before 

recess to get organized. Thank you 

Recess: 11.00 am – 11.30 am and  

Lunch:    1.00 pm – 1.45 pm 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER:  

Date Family on duty 

29 May Holschier family Paterson family 

12 June Flannigan family 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 Parenting Program 

The Parenting Program aims to support and strengthen 

families and contribute to the overall wellbeing of children and 

families. 

The Parenting program is a FREE service and offers a range of 

parenting groups as well as one to one parenting assistance, 

either centre based or within the family home. 

The Parenting program covers communities within the 

Deniliquin, Conargo, Murray, Berrigan, Jerilderie and Wakool 

Shires. 

To speak to a Parenting Worker call 03 5890 5200 

 

      

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Intereach Family Day Care 

Family Day Care is a quality based childcare service that caters for young 

babies through to 12 year olds. Family Day Care offers flexible care and 

education in a safe, secure and stimulating home environment, during 

standard hours, before and after school, during school holidays and in 

some cases overnight and weekends. 

For parents, Family Day Care offers so much more than a fun, safe place 

to leave your child. Flexibility, stability, consistency, reassurance and 

family values- underpinned by meaningful and often long term 

relationships which are all key ingredients in building happy, well-

adjusted children. 

Family Day Care is Child Care Benefit (CCB) and Child Care Rebate (CCR) 

Approved 

Fee reduction through CCB and CCR is available to most families. For 

more information or to discuss your entitlement, contact the Family 

Assistance Office on 136 150. 

If you would like to speak with a Coordination Unit Member contact 

Intereach on 03 5890 5210 

 

Community News 


